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1. Introduction 

This PEL Notice is intended as a guide to applicants when converting an Aeroplane FAA PPL, CPL, ATPL 

or MPL to an EASA Part-FCL PPL(A) Licence. 

Bilateral aviation safety agreement (BASA) is an agreement between the Federal Aviation 

Administration (FAA) of the United States of America and the European Union Aviation Safety Agency 

(EASA) which enables licence conversions to private pilot licenses (PPL(A)).  Night and Instrument 

ratings (IR(A)), single-engine piston (SEP) land airplane and multi-engine piston (MEP) land airplane 

categories in single-pilot operations, excluding type ratings. 

2. Requirements  

Form TM/CAD/0433 shall be completed and sent to Personnel Licensing Unit on 

cadpel.tm@transport.gov.mt together with all the requested documentation.  
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